
September 12, 2005

NEW RELEASE – AMERICAN SIGN LANGUAGE WORKSHOP OFFERED AT
JOINT TOWNSHIP DISTRICT MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

Joint Township District Memorial Hospital will once again be offering an American Sign

Language Workshop taught by a certified instructor, beginning Wednesday, October 19.  

This group will meet on six consecutive Wednesday evenings from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m., in

conference room #1.  The class involves learning the “sign” alphabet as well as basic

vocabulary.  Interaction and class participation enables the participant to benefit from and

enjoy learning this unique language.  Many new parents are now interacting with their

babies using “Sign.”  

Registration is required and limited to 15 participants.  A nominal fee of $25.00 per

person is required.   To register for the class please call Anne Larger at (419) 394-3335,

ext. 1128.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Martin C. Dodrill
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital
200 St. Clair 
St. Marys OH 45885
(419) 394-3335, ext. 3567


